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B U D D I E S  A P P R E C I A T I O N
For the past few years we have operated a buddy system, where our Year 6 children have been paired up with a Reception buddy.

This year our oldest children have supported our youngest children in a variety of different ways, including: eating lunch together,
reading together, craft activities etc This week the Year 6s watched the Rainbow Hub’s end of year performance, which was
wonderful!

Having a friend to help them from the day they start at Park Grove is a real comfort and support and this years Year 6 have been
wonderful buddies to our Reception children - they will miss them so much as they move on to secondary school. 
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This marks our final newsletter for the academic year. It has certainly been a busy and rewarding
year.

School will be open on Monday and Tuesday next week, with the academic year concluding at 12pm
on Tuesday lunchtime. We then wish you all a safe and enjoyable summer holiday.

We will genuinely miss all our departing children and families. We look forward to celebrating our
Year 6 pupils' time at Park Grove during their leavers' assembly on Tuesday, and we extend our best
wishes for their transition to secondary school.

Finally, thank you for your continued support throughout this year.


